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I'm writing to express my support of the subject initiative. I consider
that broadening the tax base for Hong Kong is an important step towards
ensuring stability and prosperity of Hong Kong.

I, nonetheless, also propose that that Hong Kong keep the GST rate low, and
taxing only on the end product/service.

Regards,
C Y Ho
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